
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

LEUCADIA WASTEWATER DISTRICT  
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on May 13, 2020 at 5:00 PM, the Board of Directors of the 
Leucadia Wastewater District (District) will hold a public hearing to consider:  
  
1) A proposal to adopt a new wastewater capacity fee ordinance with an updated fee 

schedule to modify the method used to calculate equivalent dwelling units (EDUs) for 
Accessory Dwelling Units (ADUs) and Junior Accessory Dwelling Units (JADUs).  The 
existing capacity fee of $5,089 per EDU is not changed.  However, for JADUs and ADUs 
that are 500 square feet or less, capacity fees (when applicable) and sewer service fees 
are reduced by 75%.  

 
PLEASE NOTE: Pursuant to the State of California Executive Order N-25-20 and in the interest 
of public health, the District is temporarily taking actions to mitigate the COVID-19 pandemic by 
holding Board Meetings by teleconference or videoconference.  The Boardroom will not be open 
to the public for this meeting.  Members of the public will be provided with an opportunity to 
participate via teleconference.  Please see the meeting agenda posted on District’s website at 
https://www.lwwd.org/ for more information on how to participate telephonically.  Additionally, 
members of the public may participate by emailing comments to the Executive Assistant at 
tbaity@lwwd.org by 4:00 p.m. on the day of the meeting.  Please be sure your e-mail makes 
clear that you are commenting on the Capacity Fee Ordinance.  All comments received by 4:00 
p.m. will be e-mailed to the Board of Directors prior to the start of the meeting.   
 
 
DATED:  May 6, 2020 
                                                                
Paul J. Bushee 
General Manager/Secretary 
Leucadia Wastewater District 

https://www.lwwd.org/

